From: Samantha Eisner

Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2017 8:06 AM
To: McAuley, David

Subject: Re: couple of things for next 10T call

Yes, thanks.

From: McAuley, David i Redacted i
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2017 7:05 AM

To: Samantha Eisner

Subject: [Ext] couple of things for next 10T call

Hi Sam,

If | am not mistaken, you plan to comment on joinder issue and perhaps make a timing proposal. Could you please try to send

those a couple of days before next call on 27th?
Meantime,

Best wishes
David

David McAuley
Sr International Policy & Business Development Manager
Verisign Inc.
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